
 
 

 

 

  

 Ref :  MIP.0101-732-38/1954        

                                                                                                              26.09.2014 

Subject: Sacrifice  Feast Holiday 2014 Working Programme 

 

 

In the occasion of the upcoming Sacrifice Feast Holiday, Friday October 3 ,2014 starting from 

at 12.00 hrs, followed by 04th-05th-06th-07th October 2014 will be officially a full day 

holiday in the public sector. 

 

Customers ,willing to be served between Friday October 3, 2014 to Wednesday  October 8, 

2014 ( incl.) are kindly requsted to deliver the payment of  ARFs to MIP latest by Friday 

October 3, 2014 at 12.00 hrs. 

. 

MIP operaton services will continue to work as 3 shifts during the holiday period and will not 

apply overtime charge on labor. 

 

You are kindly requested to arrange the circulation of the subject announcement to your 

members. 

 

 

 

                 

                        Sincerely yours, 

           

                                                                                                            İsmail Hakkı TAS 

 

                                                                                                             General Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 


